
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 8/6/2013 11:15:51 AM
Subject: FW: Caroline Plowden 

Attachments: Caroline Plowden resume.pdf

From: Sarah Plowden [mailto:scp5mz@virginia.edu]
Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2013 10:09 PM
To: Pitts, Ted
Subject: Caroline Plowden

Dear Mr. Pitts,

My name is Caroline Plowden, and I am writing at the suggestion of my
grandmother, Daisy Harman. I have recently graduated from the University of 
Virginia, am living in Columbia this year while making plans for graduate 
school, and am interested in working part-time in Governor Haley's office 
with her re-election campaign, or in the State House in general.

A graduate of Heathwood Hall Episcopal School, I have close family ties to
both Columbia and Lexington and actually had the pleasure of meeting
Governor Haley at her Inaugural Ball. I am currently working part time at a
law firm, and my hours are flexible. You will find a copy of my resume
attached, and I would also be happy to provide references should you need
them. I would be grateful for the opportunity to meet with you to discuss
the possibility of part-time work. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thank you so much--

Sincerely,
Caroline Plowden
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